
 

31st March 2022 

NEWSLETTER NO. 8 
 

Dear parents! 

 
Let me wish you a good start of spring and briefly inform you about what we have 
experienced in the previous days at school and what we are planning to do in the 
coming period. 
 
In the month of March, we celebrated St. Patrick's Day, we became illustrators for 
a day in connection with our year-round project Ostrčilka Enjoys Reading Again, 
we welcomed a rare visitor from our kindergarten, and most importantly, several 
of our classes enjoyed the beautiful spring weather at the mountain school camp. 
We also wish the fifth graders, who are now leaving for their school camp, an 
unforgettable stay in the countryside, full of great experiences and a healthy, 
injury-free return. 
 
 
Open Day 
 
On 12th April, we teach the first three classes with "the doors wide open". The event 
is primarily for prospective first graders, but of course you, our parents, have the 
opportunity to look into the classrooms as well. 
 
 
Cambridge Exams 
 
The deadline for applications, as announced, is 1st April. Now, based on the 
number of registrations, we will work with Cloverleaf to plan the exact 
organization and dates and then we will keep you informed. Our native speakers 
have already written, or are about to do so shortly, a trial form of the tests at YLE 
level, i.e. with the 1st stage pupils who, unlike the 2nd stage, did not write the 
Pretests in the autumn term. You will be informed about the results by your class 
teachers so that those of you who have not chosen to test your children's level of 
English also get a rough idea. 
 
 
Summer camp with our native speakers 
 
Ms Lesley-Anne and Mr Danny have once again started preparations for the 
summer day camp, which will build on the very successful and popular camp from 
last year. To better satisfy your and your children's interests, they are preparing 
two dates for this year's holidays, for more information read the flyer below. The 
camp is designed for pupils in grades 1-6. 
 
Dear parents, thank you all for your cooperation and we look forward to 
developing it in future. 
 
On behalf of the whole bilingual team, I wish you a beautiful spring, a happy 
Easter and good health. 

Táňa Bahnerová 
Deputy Headmistress for Bilingual Education 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Debates with the writer 
Arnošt Vašíček: 

6th April– 6.E1, 6.E2 
7th April – 7.E  
 
 

6th April - 9.E – Puppet 
Theatre Ostrava 

"Josef Kainar Shaved 

Bald" 
 
 

12th April – Open Day 

 

12th April 16.00 – 
Parent-teacher 
consultations 

 

20th April- Parent-
teacher conferences:  

5.E1, 5. E2, 1. E2 

 

26th and 27th April – the 

first grade enrollment 

 

29th April – Assembly 

for the first stage 

bilingual classes, pupils 

may come dressed in the 

colour of their "House" 

14th – 18th April 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

9th May 

HEADMASTER'S HOLIDAY 

 

 



 


